Topic:	The future of antibiotics use in Animal Feeds
Rationale:	Antibiotics have been widely used in animal feeds for many years.  Regulations on the use of antibiotics in animal feeds will change dramatically by January 2017.  This topic would be appropriate in any agriculture education program, and at any time of the year.  Programs in areas with high levels of animal producers would have the most interest.   

Presenters:	There are many individuals across the state of Missouri that are extremely qualified to present on this topic.  Many local veterinarians may be knowledgeable in the new regulations.  Also, many local feed suppliers may be interested in providing a speaker on this topic.
On the state level, Dr. Craig Payne is a veterinarian with Veterinary Medical Extension and Continuing Education, MU Extension.  Dr. Payne is very knowledgeable of the topic, and has done programs in the past on it.  Dr. Payne’s contact information is:
Craig Payne
ASSOCIATE EXTENSION PROFESSOR, EXTENSION VET MED
Veterinary Medical Extension and Continuing Education, MU Extension
A331 Clydesdale Hall
Columbia, MO 65211
Phone: 573-882-7848
Fax: 573-882-2950
Email: 	payneca@missouri.edu

Sample Press Release:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Agriculture Education Department of the Anytown High School will be conducting a meeting on “The Future of Antibiotic Use in Animal Feed” on Thursday, February 22, 2012 at 7:00 pm in the Agriculture Education Classroom.  Dr. Ima Presenter of Missouri Agriculture University will be discussing the recent developments in the use of antibiotics in feed, and how changes in feed regulations will affect future usage of them in animal feeds.  Dr. Presenter has been a veterinarian, and a professor of Veterinarian Medicine at the university for 20 years.  All are welcome!


